
 

 

 
 
 
 

LEMO CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 COMPLIANCE DECLARATION 
 
 
 
Consistent with LEMO's uncompromising commitment to excellence, innovation and quality, we continually 
analyze our products to ensure compliance with the laws of all jurisdictions in which they are sold. Pursuant to our 
analysis of LEMO products under the requirements of California's Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act 
of 1986 ("Proposition 65"), we have determined our products are exempt from Proposition 65.  
 
LEMO products are exempt from Proposition 65 warnings because they are manufactured, marketed and sold 
solely for commercial and industrial use. The Proposition 65 law, regulations and other legal authority provide that 
Proposition 65 is a consumer products "right-to-know" law that regulates products sold to consumers in California 
for their personal use. LEMO products are not consumer products, and they are not manufactured for consumer 
applications or for personal use. Moreover, LEMO products are exempt from OSHA's Hazard Communication 
Standard warning requirements because they are finished "articles" and because their occupational use does not 
cause exposure.  
 
Because LEMO products are exempt from Proposition 65, warnings are not placed on them or on the internet. 
The 2023 amendments to the warning rules did not change any of LEMO’s legal obligations under Proposition 65. 
They changed only the format and content of consumer exposure warnings for those consumer products requiring 
such warnings. LEMO products have never required Proposition 65 warnings.  
 
This information is provided for your information only and is not intended to be relied upon as legal advice. Please 
consult an attorney if you have questions about Proposition 65 or about the potential need for Proposition 65 
occupational warning signs in facilities located in California.  
 
For further information, please contact us at info-US@lemo.com. 
 
 
 
 
Chris Van Nuys  
General Counsel 
 
 
 
Dated:  July 20, 2023 


